
It is time!
Every year after the 
Alaska State Fair we 
start looking for our  
studded tires and bunny 
boots. For some reason 
I never can remember 
where I left them even 
though I  promise myself 
it will be different...

Next year.
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My First Cabin
My first cabin was a 13’ trailer with a 4 x 8 lean to. The 
lean-to had a wood stove in it that almost kept the place 
warm. Many mornings I woke up with an icy beard though.

Cabin Kits
Finally after all these years, we are producing kits for the do-it-yourselfers. 
We have been asked for years about kits but we didn’t feel there was a 

market for them. Judging by the 
number of phone calls and emails 
we have gotten, we now feel it is 
time. 

The first kit is a 16 x 24 plan #5 
and we will be producing more 
as requests come in, so give us 
a call or email and we’ll put a 
package together.  



New Plans
We will have sample 
floor plans for each 
model in November 
2009 and we are also 
introducing a Plan #10 
and a duplex model as 
well in December.

Prices
Pricing has remained 
fairly constant for the 
past two years and 
we don’t look for any 
changes until January 
of 2010.

Winter Schedule
Our Winter schedule 
is starting to get pretty 
busy.  Much of our work 
is done in the Winter 
when everything is 
frozen and easier to get 
to. If you have a project 
off the road system that 
you want to get started 
on, give us a call and we 
can get it going for you 
this coming season. 

We at Friesen’s Custom Cabins wish all of you a
Happy Thanksgiving, Merry Christmas

and a Happy New Year!

Current Projects
In 2009 we have had 
projects on the Kenai 
Penninsula, Copper 
River Basin, Talkeetna 
and Willow. This winter 
we will be working 
at Lake Louise and 
on several off-road 
projects West of the 
Parks Hwy.


